
 

Will we be seeing palm trees in Cheltenham’s Promenade before too long? 

 

 

You are invited to  

 
Come to an evening with Mark Letcher! 

 

Friday 28th September 2012, 7.30pm 

at The Old Priory, Clarence Street, Cheltenham GL50 3LE 
(next to St Gregory’s Church) 

 
Mark is Director of Climate Works, developing responses to the connected issues of 

climate change, energy security and fuel poverty: he made a big impact with his 
Christian Ecology Link National Conference workshops earlier this year. 

 
Admission free – retiring collection 

 
After the meeting there will be the opportunity to join in evening prayer (compline) 

in St Gregory's. 

Enquiries: 
Martin Davis, convener, Cheltenham Christian Ecology Link 

01242 575779 
martinmdavis@gmail.com 

 

 
"Christians, in particular, realise that their responsibility within creation and their duty towards nature and 

the Creator are an essential part of their faith." Pope John Paul II (1990) But do they? 

Better ways of talking about climate change 
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